
RCW 46.68.130  Expenditure of balance of motor vehicle fund.  The 
tax amount distributed to the state in the manner provided by RCW 
46.68.090, and all moneys accruing to the motor vehicle fund from any 
other source, less such sums as are properly appropriated and 
reappropriated for expenditure for costs of collection and 
administration thereof, shall be expended, subject to proper 
appropriation and reappropriation, solely for highway purposes of the 
state, including the purposes of RCW 47.30.030. For the purposes of 
this section, the term "highway purposes of the state" does not 
include those expenditures of the Washington state patrol heretofore 
appropriated or reappropriated from the motor vehicle fund. Nothing in 
this section or in RCW 46.68.090 may be construed so as to violate 
terms or conditions contained in highway construction bond issues 
authorized by statute as of July 1, 1999, or thereafter and whose 
payment is, by the statute, pledged to be paid from excise taxes on 
motor vehicle fuel and special fuels.  [1999 c 269 § 4; 1981 c 342 § 
11; 1974 ex.s. c 9 § 1; 1972 ex.s. c 103 § 7; 1971 ex.s. c 91 § 6; 
1963 c 83 § 1; 1961 ex.s. c 7 § 9; 1961 c 12 § 46.68.130. Prior: 1957 
c 271 § 4; 1957 c 105 § 3; 1941 c 246 § 1; 1939 c 181 § 6; Rem. Supp. 
1941 § 6600-26.]

Effective date—1999 c 269: See note following RCW 36.78.070.
Effective date—1981 c 342: See note following RCW 46.68.030.
Severability—1972 ex.s. c 103: See note following RCW 47.30.030.
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